
 
 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED TO HELP CLEAN UP LAKE 
MARIA STATE PARK 

 
Rockford, MN (April 25, 2017) — Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric 

Association (WH) is looking for volunteers for Green Touch spring clean-up day at Lake 

Maria State Park in Monticello, Minn., on Saturday, April 29.  

From 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., volunteers will plant trees and wildflowers, rake leaves, 

paint buildings and help maintain trails at one of central Minnesota’s last standing “Big 

Woods” – a maple, oak and basswood forest that once covered the southern part of the 

state, per the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources. Those who participate will 

receive a free lunch, and a pass to explore the park for the day.  

For more information visit www.whe.org, or to sign up, call (763) 477-3000. To 

watch a short video highlighting the event, visit: https://goo.gl/zZG3Un.  

Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association is a member-owned, not-for-

profit electric utility that provides power to rural Wright County and western Hennepin 

County. The cooperative has been a corporate citizen to the area since 1937 and currently 

serves more than 50,000 electric accounts. It is headquartered in Rockford, Minn. 
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